
RESOLUTION / ORDINANCE EXECUTIVE SUMMARY ADDENDUM 

Title 

Authorizing the Renewal of a Contract with Flock Safety by the Kane 
County Sheriff’s Office 

 
Committee Flow: 
Judicial Public Safety Committee, Executive Committee, County Board 

 
Contact: 
Elizabeth Richards, 630.208.2001 

 

Budget Information: 
 

Was this item budgeted? No Appropriation Amount: $61,000 

If not budgeted, explain funding source: Public Safety Contractual Services 
 

Summary: 

The Sheriff’s Office originally received a grant in 2023 to install 23 license plate reader (LPR) 
cameras across Kane County in public areas. The grant required a membership with the 
National Sheriff’s Association for $5,000. The Sheriff’s Office absorbed that payment in their 
existing budget. Since the installement of the cameras, it has demonstrated a significant impact 
on crime within Kane County. The grant has expired and the Sheriff’s Office deems it 
appropriate to continue the contract with Flock, Inc in our continued efforts to enhance public 
safety. 


